THE WHITE HOUSE

March 11, 2013

Dr. Richard G. Macdonald
Washington, Illinois
Dear Dr. Macdonald:

Thank you so much for sharing your book with me.
The gift was such a nice gesture, and 1 hope you know how much [
appreciate your thoughtfulness.

The support of people all over the country continues to amaze
me, and [ am filled with a great sense of hope for our shared future.

Again, thank you for your kindness. I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,



